
From: Pat Gayle-Gordon
To: Public Comment
Subject: FW: This letter is not on list ofreceived letters for Feb 14 Agenda
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 8:10:07 AM

 
 
From: Steven Jeffrey Greenwald, Esq. [mailto:3102724@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 6:50 AM
To: Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>; Town Council
<TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Bobbie Lindsay <BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman
<MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Richard
Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: This letter is not on list ofreceived letters for Feb 14 Agenda
 
Another letter you may have received, but not on the list of received letters for the Feb 14 agenda
 
 
 
From: helen alexander <alexander.helen.c@gmail.com>
426 Seaspray Ave.
Subject: Night Club South County Rd
To: dmoore@townofpalmbeach.com

Dear Council member,
I was unpleasantly surprised by the news that someone is seeking to create a private nightclub on South
County Rd in my neighborhood. Today was the first time I had heard about this even though I live a short
distance away on the lake block of Seaspray Avenue. Clearly our street would be impacted by valet and
other persons frequenting this club and staff. This is not the kind of impact we envisioned when we
bought our house on this street. Given the hours of operation (until 2am), this will create a noise factor as
well as unwelcome persons wandering around on our street.
I certainly hope that you will turn down this request.
 
Helen Alexander
426 Seaspray

--
___________________________
Steven Jeffrey Greenwald, Esq.
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Mailing address: P.O. Box 3407
Palm Beach, Florida  33480 - U.S.A.


